Silvi Niksic
m

From: Andrea Alsip

Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2017 12:38 PM

To: Omar Shaath

Cc: sbabineau@amacon.com; Silvi Niksic; Sandra Penavic
Subject: Re: PSV 3304

Thank you Omar!

T'have given instructions to silvi to type this new deal with new buyer info you provided yesterday.

Please note that the other two units we need email confirmation as well and then I will instruct silvi to type
those ones.

Thank you,

ANDREA ALSIP COTNAM
SITE MANAGER

PARKSIDE VILLAGE

465 BURNHAMTHORPE RD W.
MISSISSAUGA, ON L5B 0E3

T, 905.273.9333 | F. 905.273.7772
LIFEATPARKSIDE.COM

On Jan 18, 2017, at 12:29 PM, Omar Shaath <omar.s@rokslogistics.com> wrote:

Hi Andrea and Stephanie

Pls find below a letter from buyer of 3304 declining his interests in the apartment.

Regards
Omar shaath

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: Saifeddin Shahrour <saifeddin.shahrour@gmail.com>
Date: January 18, 2017 at 11:25:28 AM EST

To: "Omar.s@rokslogistics.com" <Omar.s@rokslogistics.com>
Subject: PSV 3304

Hi Omar;

Please be aware that I Saifeddin Shahrour is no longer interested in buying PSV
condominium #3304 and have stopped the process.

Thank you for your understanding

Regards.



